
 

                  

 

 

        
 
11.16.20 
 
Dear Manton Families, 
 
The Michigan Department of Health and Human Services ordered new COVID restrictions that 
impact Manton. Beginning Wednesday, Manton High School students will be learning remotely until 
their return to face-to-face instruction on December 9th. All athletics and co-curricular activities are 
suspended until December 9th. Food will be distributed to all interested 9-12th grade students this 
Friday, November 20th, next Tuesday, November 24th, and Monday, November 30th, from 
3:00-4:00 PM at the main entrance to the high school gym. You can sign up for the food distribution 
by filling out the form located under the “News” section of our website and app.  Starting this 
Wednesday, we will ​not​ have our intervention times from 1:00-2:00 until Monday, December 14th. 
All K-8 students will be dismissed at 1:00.  We will continue to work with our local health 
department to evaluate COVID numbers in each building and to notify our parents if we have staff 
or students test positive.  We will keep you informed if additional changes are needed. 
 
Based on the guidance of our Health Department and lack of COVID exposure or spread at the 
lower levels, we will continue to welcome our K-8th grade students to the building to learn face to 
face learning. All Manton students will continue to wear masks and all safety protocols continue to 
be in place. We ask that you respectfully continue partnering with us in finding the balance in 
providing a safe learning environment and educating all of our students during this health crisis.  
 
If you have any questions as we work through challenges during these extraordinary times, please 
feel free to contact me via email lmorrow@mantonschools.org or by phone (231) 824-6411. 

 
Respectfully, 
Mr. Leonard Morrow 
Mr. Leonard Morrow 
Superintendent  
Manton Consolidated Schools 
  

  Mrs. Jennifer Brown             Mr. Len Morrow            Mr. Steve Brimmer            Dr. Steve Prissel   Mr. Scott Akom 
jennifer.brown@cadillacschools.org​    ​lmorrow@mantonschools.org​     ​sbrimmer@cadillac.k12.mi.us​     ​steve.prissel@mcbain.org​   ​akoms@mesick.org  

 
    Mr. Matt Lukshiatus       Mrs. Kim Blaszak Mr. David Cox 

matt.lukshaitis@pineriver.org​                  ​kblaszak@lakecitytrojans.org  ​dcox@wmisd.org  
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